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POWDER M0UNTAIN WATERaxo

SEWER IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT

April1l,2O23

Weber Cou nty Pla nning,

On May 3,20L3, Powder Mountain Water and Sewer issued a Will Serve Letter for
154 planned units for Summit Mountain Holding Group. Out of those 154, there

are 20 lots in Village Nests subdivision. The developer is proposing a

reconfiguration of the subdivision and maintaining the same number of lots. The

district would like to submit this letter stating that the Will Serve is stillvalid. lf
you have any questions, please call Roy Watts at 801-510-2093.

Sincerely,

(LL.^.it

Ca rrie Zenger
District Clerk


